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Remote Learning Tomorrow, Friday, June 9 
 for all Classes 3K through Grade 8 

 

June 8, 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The poor air quality condition is still present in our area and is predicted to  

continue through part of the weekend.  Therefore, we will again go to remote learning 

tomorrow, Friday, June 9 for all grades.   

 Please check your child’s Google Classroom for assignments and teacher 

postings, as well as information regarding the air quality situation.  That information 

will also be updated on our Academy Website. 

 The safety of our students and staff are of utmost importance to us, and this 

decision is made with that in mind.  We continue to coordinate closely with NYCEM, 

the Department of Health and Mental Hygiene, and other city agencies on the air 

quality situation and its implications, and we will continue to alert you as 

circumstances change. 

Let’s continue to pray together that this situation improves very shortly with 

minimum impact on our community’s well-being. 

  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

       Sincerely, 

/pl       Theresa Picciano 
       Principal 
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